STATE UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK AT ALBANY
Albany, New York 12222

DATE 5 December 1972
FROM:  Walter M, Tisdale
TOs Vice President John Hartley

SUBJECT:  Campus Progress Report No, 208
Repair of Sidewalks, Downtown Campus.

Last Wednesday an Ingpection was conducted of this project and this
Ingpection showed that the job had been satisfac torily completed In all respects.
The scope of the work Included extensive gldewalk repalrs all around the Draper
comp lex and similar repalrs, plus some new gldewnlks In the area of the Alumni
Quadrangle. The Job was comploted by Callanan Industries, Inc,, a firm that hag
done a great deal of work for us, was done In a wost salisfactory manner, and
wag completed on schedule,

Work included the Trimming.of lawns adjacent to the concrete sidewalks
and The plahting of grass.

The weather was c¢lear enough so That a good Inspection was possible.
However, our statf had made an Ingpection several weeks ago before the snow was
on the ground. This prelininary ingpection was the mosT meaningful and gave every
indication of all contractural obligations having been met. These sldewalks now
comply with all safety standards and vastly Inprove the appearance of our
Downteown Campus. The price of the Job was $30,385.00.

Walter M, Tisdale
Aselgtant to the President
for Planning & Development

Cos President Louls Benezet
Dr. Nicholas De Lucs
Dr. Charles Fisher
Me . John Fu Buckhotf, Jdr.




